

## **SANAC 16 MEETING 2<sup>ND</sup> MARCH 2025**

### **Minutes - taken by Theresa**

#### **Attendees:**

Dean - Chair of Convention

Milan - Vice Steward

Jake - Vice Steward

Pat (online) Chair Healing

Theresa - Vice Healing

Darren - to put forward for a position

Scott - voted in as Vice Arts & Graphics

Dave - to put forward for a position

Adam - now Chair of Programming as Sean has had to step down (thanks to Sean for his service)

Jez (online) - Chair Sound & Tech

Adam (Adz) - voted in as Vice Sound & vice Tech

Kate - Vice Crech

Laura - Now voted in as chair Merchandising

Daniel Tea and Coffee

Megan - to put forward for a position

Paul (online) - Chair F&E

Leigh - voted in as Vice F&E

Peter Chair - Venue

Apologies

Rose - Chair Crech

Tom - Chair Treasurer

## **Positions vacant**

**Chair - Arts & Graphics**

**Vice - Fund raising**

**Hospitality chair & vice**

**Vice for Programming (looking for a female representative if possible)**

**Registration chair and vice**

**Dean has suggested that we all try to push members from other areas to get involved in the Sanac 16 Committee**

## **Individual Reports**

Laura - Merchandising proposal to get in touch with artists from the fellowship. Then do a vote on what we want, ie medallions, jewellery pricing, try to keep costs down, NA Merch to try and sell before the event by buying online. Laura will load onto Whatsapp

Kate suggested to sell at other conventions

Dean suggested the London Convention for promotion

Peter - Chair Venue

Proposal to use the 1<sup>st</sup> floor room for healing is agreed by Pat Chair of Healing

We have access to 100 rooms on site

Who is signing the contact for the Venue? Dean has proposed his number for the contact

Friday opening has been left open dependant on ticket sales

## **Title for the Convention**

Various names put forward by everyone and shortlisted 3

**"Unity at the Uni" was agreed**

## **AOB**

Dean suggested getting diverse speakers

The Venue University of Brighton has been confirmed

Peter asking venue for options

Paul has called for artists and performers from the fellowship - Leigh point of contact

Theresa spoke to Leigh and advised that we have a person in the fellowship that has a band, Simon who is willing to play, date needs to be given to him, Theresa will give Leigh's number

F & E Social fundraiser at the Ironworks 27<sup>th</sup> April?

Laura has requested a budget for guidance

Suggestions given on pricing for tickets needs to be discussed in the next Sanac 16 meeting

No pricing can be agreed until costs are known

**Next SANAC 16 meeting on Sunday 6th April 2025 at 1.30 - 3.15 pm**

**Agenda to follow**